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- The electronic posting concept contained in this bill is also contained within 

Section 2 of SB2144.  We support electronic posting as an additional way to post 

land.  We understand the expense and time of posting land.  Electronic posting 

removes those burdens for landowners/operators that want to use electronic 

posting.  Landowners/operators, that do not currently post do not have to do 

anything under SB 2038 to continue to keep their land open to hunting without 

first asking permission. Electronic posting will provide current owner or operator 

contact information for hunters and anglers to easily access from the NDGF 

website via computer, smartphone or other GPS devices.  We also recognize that 

electronic posting will create some inconveniences in places where no phone 

signal is available.  Hunters will need to plan ahead and either download the map 

on their phone or GPS device or download a printable map for the area they want 

to hunt. We will have additional testimony for SB2144. 

 


